
 

New PA Team required for 2020/2021 

Hello All, 

Just like that, we have reached the end of the year. 

As mentioned back in January (it seems like a lifetime away!), Sandra, Claire and Emma will step 
down from their roles as Chair, Secretary and Treasurer, respectively. Catherine will also step down 
as a Committee member. 

We are extremely proud to have been able to support Camp School over the last 2 years. It’s fair to 
say that 2019/2020 hasn’t quite worked out as we had hoped. We had so many fun events planned 
for the Spring and Summer terms and we are very sorry that we couldn’t run them.  

We are very grateful for all the help and support we have received from Mrs Barton, staff, parents, 
carers and children: we could not have done it without you. We have had a lot of fun running the PA, 
but it is now time for us to step down. 

We are looking for people to take over the roles of Chair, Secretary and Treasurer from September 
2020.  

We are lucky at Camp to have the support of so many parents, who have taken on events and tasks. 
Anyone who takes on the roles will have a lot of support from very friendly people. 

The PA can only run if it has a Chair, Secretary and a Treasurer. If the roles are not filled, the PA 
cannot run and the school will miss out on funds it relies on to upgrade school equipment and to 
provide the children with additional items and activities that greatly enhance their school 
experience. In recent years the PA teams have helped to fund the new library, running track, new 
playground equipment, sensory room, Reception reading sheds, iPads, a portable oven, authors for 
book week, significant funding for books, Christmas pantos, play equipment, school trips, parties, 
birthday books for every child, Christmas gifts, ice lollies on sports day, and so on.  

Sandra, Claire and Emma will officially step down at the PA’s Annual General Meeting on 28 
September 2020. The new team will have to be in place by 28 September.  

We are very happy to spend as much time as necessary in September to make sure the next team 
are comfortable in their roles.  

If you are interested in any of the roles, please contact Sandra on ​camppa.herts@gmail.com​ or via 
The Campers – Camp Primary School Parents AL1 5PG Facebook page. We hope to hear from you 
soon. 

Thank you again for all your support in the last 2 years. 

 

Sandra Teague, Claire Simmonds, Emma Prayer & Catherine Gentle 

mailto:camppa.herts@gmail.com


PA Team 


